
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career 
aspirations, to pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 
 

 

February 9, 2021 

 

Good Evening North East Family, 
 
This is a reminder that Thursday, February 11, 2021, is a hybrid day.  Students will be required to log in or 
complete a paper assignment.   There is no school for students on Friday, February 12th and Monday, February 
15th.   Erie County Technical maroon students will report to the ECTS on Thursday, February 11th for their 
regularly scheduled session.   ECTS students please contact Mrs. Schultz for any transportation needs at 
pschultz@nesd1.org.  
 
Second, meals are free to every student in the district for the remainder of the 20-21 school year.  If you have 
any questions regarding meals, please contact Mrs. Hedlund at rhedlund@nesd1.org.   
 
Third, this is a reminder that masks are required on our campus.  If you are out of your vehicle for any reason, 
a mask must be worn.   Please review the safety plan located on the district website. 
 
Finally, if you have any questions regarding your child's Chromebook or difficulty logging in, please contact 
our technology department at helpdesk@nesd1.org or your building administrator. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our children and our schools! 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent  

Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                     Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 
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